
 

September 20, 2019        

 

Ron Taylor      sent via email to: rtaylor@kawarthalakes.ca 

Chief Administrative Officer 

City of Kawartha Lakes 

P.O. Box 9000 

26 Francis St 

Lindsay ON  K9V 5R8 

 

RE: 2020 Budget 

 

Dear Mr. Taylor 

 

Thank you for your letter dated July 17, 2019 addressed to Dr. Noseworthy, which was reviewed by the Board of 

Health at yesterday’s meeting. 

 

The Board requested that I respond to you to advise that we anticipate requiring a 10% increase over the 2019 

allocation from our obligated municipalities, including the City of Kawartha Lakes.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions at avickery@hkpr.on.ca or by phone, 1-866-888-4577, extension 

1222.  

 

Sincerely 

 

BOARD OF HEALTH FOR THE HALIBURTON, KAWARTHA, 

PINE RIDGE DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT 

 
 

Angela Vickery, CHRL, CPM 

Director, Corporate Services 

 

AV/ed 

 

Cc: Doug Elmslie, Chair, Board of Health 

 Dr. Lynn Noseworthy, Medical Officer of Health 

 Carolyn Daynes, City of Kawartha Lakes Treasurer via email to cdaynes@kawarthalakes.ca 
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